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Lake Levels and Flows 
 
The warm, dry weather that has occurred since minimum discharges were allowed again on 
May 2, 2011 has resulted in substantial declines in lake levels throughout the basin.  Recent 
forecasts predict wetter weather, which will help bring lake levels back up.  If the District 
had not implemented zero discharge over the winter, lake levels would be even lower than 
they are now. 
 


